THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 11, 1981

Dear Friends:

President Reagan was pleased to hear of the seventy-fifth anniversary of the founding of the Oviedo Woman's Club and sends congratulations and good wishes to all who will be celebrating this milestone.

You may be proud of the contributions you have made to the well-being of your fellow citizens and your community and of the respect and admiration you have earned.

With the President's warm personal regards and good wishes,

Sincerely,

Dodie Livingston

Director

Office of Special Presidential Messages

Oviedo Woman's Club

Oviedo, FL 32765

THE WHITE HOUSE





Oviedo Woman's Club Oviedo, FL 32765